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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Weber School District Board 

FROM:  Clyde Moore 

DATE:  January 22, 2021 

SUBJECT: TWO RIVERS HIGH SCHOOL                                  
TRUST LANDS PLAN AMENDMENT 

 

Two Rivers High School is requesting approval from the Weber School District’s 
Board, to an amendment of their Trust Lands Plan. 

Amendment proposed: 

“On January 12, 2021 our Community Council met to discuss amending our Trust 
Lands plan for the $16,000 that was allocated to pay for a student advocate.  Due to 
staffing changes at the beginning of the school year, we were able to fund the student 
advocate salary through our school FTE.  The council voted in favor of amending 
our plan to use the $16,000 for additional chrome books ($11,000) and teacher 
stipends to support summer school for struggling students ($5,000). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


